
Bulahdelah Dressage Club  
General Meeting 

November 2013 At Nabiac Hotel 
Meeting open: 1.10pm 

Present: Liz Powter, Jo Perrottet, Sheila Perrottet, Muriel Plater, Kerry Turnbull 

Apologies: Jennifer Walker 

Reading and confirmation of last minutes:  Minutes from May 25th  as last meeting cancelled due to lack of numbers. 

Move accept: Liz, 2nd Jo 

Business arising from minutes: - 

 3 Arenas purchased and working well.  

 1st Aid class still not organised by Kerry, Muriel would like to do course as well. 

Correspondence in:  

 Centreline 

 AGM for HCCU 

 Volunteer of the year nominations for EA 

 Insurance 

 EA affiliation (both insurance and affiliation dealt with by Kerry and Liz when they came in) 

 Emails from Jo Burgess re new Horse dental practice in the area and wanting to advertise. Jo was given all 

relevant details by Kerry and Sheila, we have not heard any more from him. 

Correspondence out:  

 Emails to Jo Burgess as above 

 Insurance and affiliation as above 

 Ribbon order to Computer Sashes. 

Treasurers report: Presented by Liz, accepted by Jo, 2nd Kerry 

General business:  

 Christmas partySaturday 11th Jan 7pm at Bulahdelah Golf Club Chinese Restaurant, everyone pay for their 

own. 

 Pointscore: Move Kerry, 2nd Jo to pay $30 for 1st and $15 for runner up in each division of pointscore as old 

system of giving free entry to a comp difficult to manage with Nominate. 

 AGM: At play day Saturday 18th January. Will present winners of Pointscore, have lessons and break for AGM 

and normal meeting. Anyone wishing to participate in running the club welcome to nominate at AGM 

 Next comp: So far 31 riders, 95 tests. Judges OK. All usual workers for usual jobs.   

 Next year dates: done and OK. Play day dates also booked in. Sheila to put dates on web site. 

 New arenas: first time we used all 3 arenas they were short 3 cones, Sheila chased up and we now have all 

equipment needed. Some discussion about the letters. Riders to take note if our letters are huge enough to 

see clearly now we have different arenas. 

 Last play day update: Jo and Dianne both had falls, both now OK 

 Bulahdelah Show dressage: it was very last minute but went well. Only 3 riders who took out $30 1st prize + 

bag of feed for each level. Good chance it will run again next year with better advertising. 

Date for next meeting: 18th Jan 2014 at playday 

Meeting closed: 1.50 pm and we all had a lovely lunch 


